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Dear Member,

The ICSI invites articles for its prestigious Chartered Secretary Journal - a monthly publication 
on the critical aspects of the Company Secretary Profession from across the globe.

As the new age Governance Professional, it is imperative for Company Secretaries to enhance 
their knowledge and skills to effectively manage investor expectations and thrive in environment 
of disruption, uncertainty and change. 

We therefore request you to kindly share your valuable insights and expertise, and enrich the 
coveted Chartered Secretary Journal with diverse perspectives on contemporary issues relevant 
to Company Secretaries globally.

The article should be submitted in Word Document Format at overseas@icsi.edu and may 
cover any of the following:

	 Corporate Governance Trends: Share your insights on emerging trends and developments in 
Corporate Governance arena globally.

	 Best Practices: Discuss successful strategies and best practices adopted by the industry in 
different jurisdictions.

	 Regulatory Updates: Provide an overview of recent regulatory changes and their implications 
for Company Secretaries in different jurisdiction.

It may please be noted that members are entitled to 4 CPE Credits under clause 7.2 of Continuing 
Professional Education (CPE) Guidelines 2019, if any of their article is published in the 
Chartered Secretary Journal or any UGC approved journal. Guidelines for Authors is placed at 
Appendix-A.

Should you require any further information, please feel free to connect with us.

We look forward to your significant contribution in building a global perspective for the 
Company Secretary Profession.  

Sincerely,

Team ICSI
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